
CPHSAA-USA, Inc Water System Project 
 
Cape Palmas High School Alumni Association-USA (CPHSAA-USA) is undertaking the construction of a 
Water System Project.  The project will include an electric pump that will pump the water into a 
reservoir, which will supply the water into the school building. This project will solve decades long 
problem of students and support staff carrying water by buckets and containers into the school building 
to flush toilets, wash hands, and use in the science lab.  
 
The Executive Committee has approved the construction of the project after evaluating three designs 
and estimates. The cost of the project is $3,700. The company selected is owned by Mr. Gabriel Tarpeh, 
a graduate of Cape Palmas High School.  
 
We are appealing to our members and friends of CPHS for donation. Any financial assistance will be 
highly appreciated. CPHSAA-USA is a 501(c)(3) organization.  Your donation is tax deductible.  
 
Please send your donation to the Financial Secretary, Mrs.  Anna Barlee through her Cashapp or Zelle. 
You may also  make check payable to: CPHSAA-USA, c/o  
Mrs. Anna Constance Barlee  
202 Glendale Road  
Upper Darby, PA 19082.  

 
As you can see from the pictures below, CPHS students and support staff are carrying water in 
buckets and containers to the school to flush bathrooms, wash hands and to be used in the 
science lab. One of the support staff is a woman carrying water on her head to the school from 
Green Street. 
 
Please help us raise the needed funds to replace the old dilapidated well. The new well will run 
the water into the school building. The Liberian government will not do it for us. As we have 
always done, let us step up once again for our Alma Mater. 
CPHS RISE UP TO THE SKY. CPHS RAH!!! 
 
Thank you for your support. 
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